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HELLO WATCH ME GROW
FAMILIES!  

Welcome to the March

newsletter, where we highlight

the achievements and exciting

activities of our little ones.



Over the last month the children

explored numbers, textures, and a

few different scientific experiments

in our preschool room.  They also

enjoyed a good amount of time

outside on the playground as the

weather has improved this spring.

These experiences provided them

with opportunities to learn and

grow in a fun and meaningful way.

WHAT DID THEY
LEARN THIS
MONTH?



The children in Stamford

delved into the fascinating

world of geometric shapes,

and it was a learning-

filled, and fun experience

for all!

FUN TIMES IN
STAMFORD

They also had an amazing

time on a special day

where their faces became

canvases to express their

creativity. It was a burst

of colors and huge smiles!

FACE PAINTING 



Making the most of the

perfect weather,

children enjoyed the

playground several

times this month.

PLAYGROUND
TIME



Babies had fun exploring colors

and textures by glueing colored

paper onto drawings based on the

color of the day! It was a fun way

to stimulate their sensory

development.

LEARNING
COLORS



COLORS, NUMBERS,  TEXTURE
AND TRACING

This month, our activities revolved

around numbers, colors, textures,

and tracing, providing children with

varied and enjoyable experiences for

their comprehensive development.



NEW WATCH ME
GROW SWAG!!

New additions to our team! Our

teachers proudly sport their

new uniforms with the brand

new Watch Me Grow logo.



SCIENCE KIDS
Hands-on science exploration

guided by our teachers

fostering early curiosity and

critical thinking.



HAPPY EASTER
CELEBRATION

Each room was immersed in tons

of fun with creative Easter

related activities 



UPCOMING
EVENTS

Get ready for two exciting

events coming up! On May 11,

just before Mother's Day, we

plan to have a special moms'

gathering! Additionally, we are

organizing an event for dads

on June 15. We look forward

to seeing you all there!

DISCOVER MORE ON OUR INSTAGRAM PROFILE

THANK YOU FOR BEING PART OF THE WATCH ME GROW FAMILY!!

https://www.instagram.com/watchmegrowct?igsh=MWN2b3U0NXE5YnNkNQ==

